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Dear Impact Dance Studio Parents,

Please take a moment to read the following information regarding the Twinkle Tot, Pre-
Dance, Jazz It Up, Jazzy Tumble, Hippity Hop, Kinder Combo, & Crew Company dancers
performing in this Sunday's Winter Wonderland recital at Hinsdale Central High School
located at 5500 S. Grant St., Hinsdale, IL 60521.

ONE PARENT/GUARDIAN ONLY for drop off/pick up. To avoid confusion and
congestion, we kindly ask there are no siblings, grandparents, or relatives allowed in the
cafeteria for dancer drop off or pick up.

e Please arrive in costume, hair/makeup ready 30 minutes prior to your scheduled
show time.

e Only 1 parentis asked to bring dancer(s) to cafeteria, please follow signs to
cafeteria.

e Checkin at assigned table, parent receives wristband with dancer's name.

e Parents are asked to find seats & enjoy the show!

e All dancers may be picked up AFTER the entire show is complete.

e Only the 1 parent with who originally dropped off the dancer with wristband may
enter cafeteria for pick up.

Children can get very nervous when they see other parents come early to pick up their
child and start to think “Where is MY mommy?” We do not want to upset them,
especially before going onstage. If for some reason your child needs you, an
announcement will be made.

Each show is only about 30 minutes in length. We will have plenty of helpers to watch
and entertain the children in the cafeteria. We greatly appreciate your cooperation in
this matter. We hope everyone is looking forward to the Winter Wonderland recital this
Sunday, December 15. We are sure it will be a great show!



